
Dear Students, 
May Thirumoovars shower their blessings on your Academics, health and harmony of 

you, your parents, family members and friends. 
Few points for you: 

1. As per University notification, Even semester University examinations are postponed 

and revised date will be informed in the college website after getting the same from the 

university. 
2. Autonomous examinations for first years too will be informed after the reopening of 

the college. 
3. All of you study well. Prepare study plan and follow the time table. 

4. Take care of preventive measures against the recent virus infection.  
5. Doubts if any in the subject, may be clarified with your class teachers or HODs over 

phone or by mail. 
6. In case of further doubt on reopening or examination or related academic aspects, 

kindly get details from the email link of your own department concerned. 
  

Withgreetings with prayers to you all, 
IQAC, Vice-Principal, Principal, Director and Secretary. 
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